
April 24, 2023 
 
Dear Jeanne Jugan Community, 
 
Brief Update on COVID ACTIVITY: 
 
The Home has been performing surveillance testing on the units.  The Covid activity has slowed.  
We have not had any positive cases since the end of last week.  Hopefully, we will continue with 
this trend as residents complete their 10 days of isolation.  Please continue to keep us in your 
prayers! 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to us.  You can always visit our website, 
https://www.littlesistersofthepoorpawtucket.org/ for any COVID updates. 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 
 
Mother Patricia Metzgar 


